
                                  
 

 

 
September 1, 2022 

Dear Prospective Member of the UNC Fraternity & Sorority Community! 

We are excited that you have identified interest in learning more about our Fraternity & Sorority Community 
and participating in Fall Recruitment.  Our hope is that you are able to develop a strong understanding of our 
Fraternity & Sorority Core Values and meet some amazing fellow Bears through the process! 

While each individual organization has their own set of values, it is important for us to share with you our 
shared Fraternity & Sorority Life Core Values of Integrity, Leadership, Service, Personal Growth, Scholarship, 
and Unity.  These values are areas where we strive to grow, develop and pick ourselves back up if and when 
we fall short.  

We are excited that each of our recognized organizations will be selecting new members this fall and the 
Office of Fraternity & Sorority Life is here to support you in your exploration of our Fraternity & Sorority 
Community. 

Additionally, it is important for us to share with you that the UNC chapters of the Delta Chi Fraternity and 
Sigma Lambda Beta International Fraternity, Inc. have recently been suspended by UNC and have lost their 
recognition as Registered Student Organizations and as recognized UNC Fraternities.  While the Delta Chi 
Fraternity has been suspended by UNC, they continue to operate as a non-UNC, independent organization. 

Although the UNC is unable to legally prevent students from joining or continuing active involvement with a 
Fraternity or Sorority that has been suspended by the University, students are strongly discouraged from 
doing so and should be aware of risks they may be taking through continued involvement. UNC students who 
are considering joining or maintaining membership in suspended or unrecognized organizations should 
investigate the organization, the circumstances surrounding the suspension or loss of recognition, and make 
an informed decision about whether the organization creates an unsafe environment.   

For a complete list of recognized members of our Fraternity & Sorority Community, please visit: 
https://www.unco.edu/fraternity-sorority/organizations/ 

If we can ever be of support to you in your time as a member of our Fraternity & Sorority Community, or 
just in your time at UNC, please do not hesitate to reach out.  Enjoy recruitment and Go Bears! 

Sincerely, 

Evan C. Welch      Patricia Hartley 
Executive Director     Assistant Director, Office of Student Life   
Office of Student Life     Fraternity & Sorority Life 

https://www.unco.edu/fraternity-sorority/organizations/

